APRIL 1982

Colorado Chapter

Friends of Mineralogy

This meeting should be great fun. Barbara Muntyan will be presenting a slide show on classic Colorado mineral specimens. For those of you who weren't at the last meeting, let me tell you that she is an outstanding mineral photographer. Barb volunteered to present this talk last fall, and has spent a great deal of time and effort traveling around to private collectors, photographing their best specimens. She has made a special effort to gain access to those collections that rarely see the light of day. I've been informed by members of the update committee that some of these pictures are being considered for inclusion in the update. So if you like pretty pictures of mouth watering specimens, this is the high point of the year.

The glass case was such a success at the last meeting that we will be doing it at every meeting where we have a suitable program. This meeting, of course, is on Colorado minerals so bring your best!! Everyone is also encouraged to bring any specimens they want to talk about with friends.

Tom Michalski will be discussing plans for the fall symposium with the board members at the board meeting, and will then be presenting a summary of the plans at the club meeting. Board meeting will be in Jack's office at 6:00 P.M. on Monday 10 May 1982; Club meeting in the education room at 7:30 P.M. on Thursday 13 May 1982.

By the way, this would be an excellent meeting to bring a visitor.

Joe Taggart, Jr.